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Carla Lundgren

From: Ann Hillier

Sent: Monday, January 29, 2018 9:52 AM

To: Carla Lundgren

Subject: FW: Hanson dock proposal

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

 

 

-----Original Message----- 

From: Peter Mair [mailto:peterkmair@gmail.com]  

Sent: Friday, January 26, 2018 5:03 PM 

To: Ann Hillier <ahillier@bainbridgewa.gov> 

Subject: Hanson dock proposal 

 

Ms. Hillier: 

  This the SEPA and COBI comments of Peter and Mudge (Margaret) Mair who reside at 8885 Woodbank Drive NE with a 

forty foot dock up the bay from the proposed new dock site.  

  We understand that the proposed dock site exceeds the limitations of the length from shore given the over all width of 

the bay at that point.  

  Moreover, it would extend well into the only navigable channel leading to the entrance to the bay, a channel which the 

City forbids dredging which means it will only narrow over time.  

  We believe that from recent depth measurements taken, the Hansons can place the new dock in adequate low tide 

depth much closer to shore, leaving adequate sea room for safe passage out of the bay.  

  In particular we support our neighbor Rick snd Jo’s position on this matter.  

  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call: 206 842 6910.  

  Peter and Mudge Mair.  

Sent from my iPhone 


